
Cedar Avenue reconstruction
Detailed design engagement summary - Spring 2025

Hennepin County, in partnership with the City of Minneapolis, plans to reconstruct Cedar Avenue (County Road 
152) between Lake Street (County Road 3) and 24th Street East. Engagement began in the spring of 2023 and 
phase 4 (conceptual design) concluded in summer of 2024.

During the detailed design phase engagement in Spring 2025 the project team reported back to the community 
about how their input shaped the �nal design and also sharing information about construction impacts and 
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Engagement during this phase included outreach to neighborhood groups, community organizations, local 
businesses, and a public open house.

The open house was held on Thursday, April 10 which was lightly attended. To better spread awareness of the 
project, project sta� also joined the Banyan Family Celebration on Friday, May 16, and discussed the project with 
many community members. At both in-person events, people were able to ask questions and share re�ections 
about the �nal design of the corridor. 

Contact

Josh Potter
Project Manager
O�ce: (612) 596-0820

Trey Joiner
Engagement Manager 
O�ce: (612) 474-0037

Need more information? Email us at
cedaravenue@hennepin.us

Project schedule

Above: Project sta� engage with community members 
at the Banyan Family Celebration.

Above: Project sta� engage with 
community members at the open house.


